
                                                                                                                      

  

11 Jan 2022 

Parents and Guardians of Secondary School 1 Students 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians 

COLOUR VISION TESTING FOR SECONDARY 1 STUDENTS IN STUDENT HEALTH CENTRE 

1. Health Promotion Board (HPB)’s School Health Service (SHS) screening for primary school students 
was suspended in 2020 due to the COVID-19 situation.  

2. Your child who is currently in Secondary 1 may not have received his/her colour vision screening 
test in 2020 when he/she was in Primary 5.  

3. If you have concerns about your child’s ability to differentiate between colours, please contact the 
Student Health Centre in HPB (details below) to make an appointment for fully-subsidised colour 
vision screening. Please note that charges may apply if further assessment is required.  

4. You may also wish to take your child to your family doctor for assessment.  

5. Please email HPB_SHC@hpb.gov.sg if you have any queries.  

Thank you.  

 

*Contact Details for Appointments and Enquiries 

Student Health Centre 
Telephone: 6435 3895 
Opening hours: Mondays - Fridays, 8am - 5pm  
 

  

 

Yours Sincerely, 

 

 

Dr Chow Khuan Yew 

Senior Deputy Director 

School Health Service 

Health Promotion Board 
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